
While Receiving the Governor of Babylon, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Calls to
Provide the Best Services to it's People.

Sayyid Ammar al- Hakim, Head of the Islamic Security Council of Iraq, called to take care of

the Security and Services in the province of Babylon, noting that this is a wide province and

it's a pas way for many visitors especially at A'shura, which requires security and services

double effort.

This came when His Eminence received the Governor of Babylon at His office in Baghdad on Monday

18/10/2015.

His Eminence expressed that Babylon is distinguished with several advantages, including the

agricultural and industrial reality, and containing some holy shrines. Sayyid  al- Hakim called

on both local and central governments to activate activate each of the mentioned sectors for

the benefit of Babylon, and to provide job opportunities for its sons.

He also urged the political blocs to unite and let the terrors miss their chance by their

unity, calling to take care of the families of the popular mobilization forces and the martyrs

of Iraq who answered the nation and the religious authority call.


